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Community InformationCommunity Information

NOTICE OF PESTICIDE APPLICATION  

Camden Council wishes to advise all residents and users 
that Pesticide spraying will be undertaken at the following 
sportsgrounds between 10 and 14 of May 2021.

The pesticide’s being used are Spearhead & Specticle 
which are a Turf Herbicide and will be applied as per 
manufacturer’s label recommendations. Spearhead & 
Specticle are registered for this use by the Australian 
Pesticides and Veterinary Medicines Authority.

• Belgenny Reserve - Camden
• Onslow Reserve – Camden
• Hilder Reserve – Elderslie
• Kirkham Reserve – Elderslie
• Narellan Sports Hub - Narellan
• Nugget Beams Reserve – Narellan Vale 

• Liquidamber Reserve – Narellan Vale
• Birriwa Reserve – Mount Annan
• Wandarrah Reserve Mount Annan
• Jack Nash Reserve – Currans Hill
• Fairfax Reserve – Harrington Park
• Harrington Reserve – Harrington Park
• Gardner Reserve – Oran Park
• Brabham Reserve – Oran Park
• Catherine Park Reserve – Catherine Park
• Cunningham Reserve – Gregory hills
• Pat Kontista Reserve – Leppington
• Cuthill Reserve - Cobbitty 

The public is advised not to use the sportsgrounds and 
reserves whilst spraying is being undertaken and for at 
least 1-hour post application. Signage will be left onsite 
during the day of application.

For more information phone 4645 5182.


